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Letter of information n°6-05 
15 March 2005 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
 

Calendar meeting In view of the next calendar meeting scheduled to hold in Linz on 
22 March 2005, please find attached herewith the draft of the 2005-
2006 calendar.  

 
Please note that this calendar :  

 
1) includes the confirmations communicated by all the organising 

national federations  
 
2) does not take into account requests for additional competitions 

(with regards to the senior calendar of the 2004 / 2005 season)  
 

3) does not take into account requests for Grand Prix and team 
competitions. 

 
In effect, the two last points will be decided by the Executive 
Committee, which will take into account different organisational criteria 
for the attribution of Grand Prix and additional competitions.  

 
 
 

René Roch 
President 

 

 
 


